Phone Pal
The Phone Pal project was created in response to the outbreak of Covid-19 in collaboration between Elderpark HA, Befriending Food Experience and The No. Befriending Agency. We acknowledge that self-isolating during the pandemic and lack of human interaction can trigger mental health problems such as depression and anxiety and therefore need to be prevented.
This project is aiming to connect people who are self-isolating with a Phone Pal – a pal on the phone. Its goal is to tackle loneliness among adults in Govan area through a meaningful relationship based on regular phone chats. These chats are based on the interaction between a service user and a volunteer where the volunteer supports the client emotionally through this difficult time. 
The Phone Pal project is a friendly way to stay connected with the community and to create valuable connections and to improve self–confidence. This project is free of charge and will last only for the period of the pandemic.

If you think you might be interested in using the Phone Pal or if you want to become a volunteer and make someone smile again, please contact Marketa, the volunteer coordinator by email: marketa@befriend.org.uk or call for an informal chat: 07504532984. 

